
                   DAN’L BOONE REGION CAR CLUB 

 

 

 
  President  Don Wood                423-483-4888                

  Vice President  David Williams                423-765-1095 

  Secretary  Deborah Crawford           423-782-8018 

  Treasurer              Wayne Lambert               423-276-3741  

  Sunshine              Barbara Hughes           423-323-2439 

  Newsletter Editor Frankie S. Lambert        423-534-3358 

             Allandale Chairman     David Williams           423-765-1095  

             Historian                       David Berry 

                                     Board of Directors        Randy Still (Chairman), Members at Large: Woody   

                                                                           Fleenor, Sam Quillen, Gene Archer 

 

October 

2018                                                          VOLUME XXXX                                                No. 10        

     Due to hurricane Florence heavy rains were predicted to be in our area the 

Sunday the Allandale show was scheduled so a quick decision had to be made to reschedule for 

the following Sunday and because the mansion was already booked we moved the show to the 

ETSU Center. Most all comments were positive by participants and members.  

A huge shout out to ETSU Center and staff for all their support and the planning involved with 

such short notice.  

Dave Williams and Randy Still deserve a huge thank you for the numerous hours spent on 

making this event one to be remembered as well as the teamwork provided by many members for 

making this another huge and successful Annual meet. Our thanks to the ROTC for their help 

and hard work also I might add they have an amazing group.  

 

Participating were 150 plus vehicles along with several member’s cars on the show field along 

with beautiful weather made for a great show. The annual Allandale Show will be held at the 

Allandale Mansion next year 2019 weather permitting.  

 

October is a busy month so far Randy Still and I went to Atlanta with his 1925 Franklin to 

participate in the Concour'd Elegance in which I'm proud to say won an award in its class. Next 

week-end is the AACA National fall meet in Hershey Pennsylvania. Randy Still will be showing 

a 1993 Cadillac. Several members will be judging there. A week off then on to Hilton Head 

Concours'd Elegance where Randy Still will be showing his Crosley pickup which was 
previously owned by Tom and Barbara Hughes.  

Our next meeting will be at Rush Street Restaurant in Kingsport Oct 15, 2018 dinner will be at 6 

pm and meeting at 7pm.   My plan is to discuss future officers and our upcoming Christmas 

dinner. We hope you will join us. 
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 Please remember to pray for all club members and families that continue to be standing in the 

need of prayer.  

 

President Don Wood 

The show at Allandale which became the show at ETSU Allandale really turned out well due to the 

consistently hard work of Dave Williams, a large round of applause is needed for all of his work.  This 

wasn’t the usual number of participants or attendees but the weather gave an abundancy of sunshine 

and automobiles of all colors, and makes and in all stages of beauty found their way to the University’s 

pavement. 
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Dates to Remember 

OCTOBER 20
TH

 EUROFEST CAR SHOW Eurofest at The Preserve at Verdae, Greeneville, SC 

www.euroautofestival.com 

OCTOBER 28
th

 CARS & COFFEE at WEST TOWN MALL, Knoxville, TN and the time is 8 

am until 11 am all type cars welcomed.  5,000 to 6,000 cars were at July Event.  

NOVEMBER 3
RD

 & 4
TH

 HILTON HEAD CONCOURS  

NOVEMBER 19
TH

 Dan’l Boone AACA REGION Monthly Meeting 

DECEMBER 10
TH

 DAN’L BOONE REGION CHRISTMAS BANQUET, Mafair United 
Methodist Church, Center Street, Kingsport, TN Socialize 6 to 7 PM, Dinner at 7 PM, menu 

below 

 

 

Cost $25 per person paid to Wayne Lambert, Treasurer 

by December first.  1209
 Radcliffe Ave. Kingsport, TN 

37664 

 

 

 

 Ham 

Turkey & Dressing 

Cranberry Relish 

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy 

Green Beans 

Corn 

Salad Bowl 

Rolls 

Banana Pudding Regular or Sugar Free 

Chocolate Cake Regular or Sugar Free 

Coffee or Tea 

  

Cost $25 per person paid to Wayne 

Lambert, Treasurer by December 1
st
 

 

 

  

 

 

http://www.euroautofestival.com/
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                                       DAN’L BOONE REGION AACA Minutes 

Sept. 10, 2018 

  

Our September 10
th

 Meeting was held at the Rush Street Grill. The meeting was called to order 

by President, Don Wood, and he led members in the Pledge of Allegiance.  With our meeting 

one week early, there was not a meeting room available, so we made do in an open section of the 

restaurant. Don called on Wayne Lambert to give the Treasurer’s Report.  Deborah Crawford 

attended the meeting but asked Randy Still to give the Secretary’s Report. Randy gave the 

minutes of both the July Meeting and the August Picnic.  Don thanked Sam Quillen for making 

the reservations for the picnic and handling the cooking detail and food procurement.  

  

Don then called on Dave Williams to review plans for the Allandale Car Show.  It was decided 

that we would not order additional car show shirts due to the risk of leftovers and the limited 

profit potential of an additional order. Other responsibilities for the event were reviewed.  Due to 

the lack of a meeting room and a focal point, the program was not done.  The meeting was 
adjourned and members enjoyed visiting with one another.  

 Randy Still on behalf of Deborah Crawford, Secretary 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



5 
 

 

 

Pal Barger’s 1936Cord 

Convertible at the Allandale Show 

  

Mickey 
Smith with 

his Pink 

Thunderbird 

which 

received 

Best 

Unrestored 

Car at 

National 

Thunderbird 

Meet in 

Knoxville  

 

 

 
 

Dave Berry at the 

Allandale Show 

 


